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May 9, 2018

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc.
Docket No. DG 17-070 Compliance Tariff Filing

Dear Secretary Howland:

On behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc. (‘Northern”) please find enclosed an original and two
(2) copies of Northern’s complete NHPUC No. 12 — Gas tariff submitted in compliance
with the Settlement Agreement filed on April 6, 2018 and the NHPUC Order No. 26,129
in the above referenced proceeding. The effective date of these tariff pages is May 1,
2018.

Please note tariff page 141 reflects the Peaking Service Demand Charge approved by
the Commission on April 18, 2018 in Docket No. DG 17-144.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this filing.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

&O,VtitzLAl
George H. Simmons Jr.

Enclosure

cc: Service list via email

George H. Simmons, Jr. 6 Liberty Lane West
Manager, Regulatory Services Hampton, NH 03842
simmons@unitil.com
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